Memorandum

Date: May 16, 2016
To: Honorable Members of the Board
From: Bernard Melekian, Undersheriff

Subject: Request for Continuation

CC: Michael Allen, Clerk of the Board

We respectfully request that Item A-21 be continued from May 17, 2016 to the
Special Meeting of Monday, May 23, 2016 as Supervisor Peter Adam has requested
further information. This information is provided in the attached Revised Board
Letter.



